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Collection and use of personal information
Personal Information is being collected under the authority of the Municipal Government Act (MGA) and the Freedom of

information and Protection of Privacy Act {FOIP) and is managed in accordance with the provisions of FOIP. This information
wil be used for the purpose of assessing your eligibility for Priority Funds. It may also be used by the Office of the Elected

Officials for statistical, research or training purposes, in order to improve the Priority Fund process. If you have any questions
about the collection and use of your personal information, contact the Access and Privacy Advisor, Strathcona County at 780-

464-8211.

Please remember to attach a proposed budget and request letter to this request.
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Sherwood Park Rams Football Club
PO Box 57102 RPO Eastgate
Sherwood Park, AB T8A5LY

Request for “Strathcona County Priority Funds” February 1, 2018
Applicant: Sherwood Park Rams Footbail Club

Strathcona County Council
Re; Funding Request for Field Signage

This request is submitted by the Sherwood Park Rams Football Club (“the club”). The
club is a non profit registered society having been incorporated in July. 1992 as part of file
number 50533909. The club has been part of the County since 1962.

The club runs its practice facility from the Kinsmen Park location on Strathcona Drive. The club
provides a safe aports environment for the sport of football for County youth aged 12-15 years.

In June 2017, County Council approved the name change of the former “Kinsmen Sports
Field” located at Kinsmen Park in Sherwood Park to the “Jim Skitsko Sports Field” in honor of
the long-time bantam football coach and County of Strathcona (Sherwood Park) resident.

On June 2, 2018, a ceremony will be held at the field to honor and dedicate this
significant achievement to Coach Skitsko. During the discussions with the County officials, the
club has learned that a protocol regarding the particulars of the sign must be followed. We have
made inquiries of the cost of such a sign and have learned that the signage will cost
approximately $625 including GST. The estimate for the signage and particulars will be provided
to you in the near future. .

As you can appreciate, the chub is a nonlproﬁt society offering sports activities at a break even
cost to the young athletes.

We hereby respectfully request that the cost of this signage be approved through the “Priority
Fund Process™ available to residents of the County. Upon receipt of the funds, a timely
accounting will be provided to Council by our club treaserer.

Please advise if there is any further information you require.

Yours truly,

Lisa Ienez, President, Sherwood Park Rams Football Club

“"Football is fun...... Fducation is Forever”




